
  

Shumway Neighborhood News 
A U G U S T  2 0 2 4  

Your Shumway Neighborhood 
Board Members 
 
Chair – Brenda Palmer 
2charlie163@gmail.com 
 
Vice-Chair - Glenn Grossman 
westsideelectric@hotmail.com 
 
Secretary – Carolyn Brown 
cbinlalaland@aol.com 
 
Treasurer – Dan Lincoln 
dan.lincoln@comcast.net 
 
Newsletter Editor – Rodney Krause 
rvkrause@comcast.net 
 
Helpful Neighborhood Contacts 
 
Neighborhood Recycling – 
Linda Caton 
Momcat46 @ juno.com 
  
Transportation - Brenda Palmer 
2Charlie163@ gmail.com 

City Liaison –  Aaron Lande 
Aaron.Lande@cityofvancouver.us 
  
Neighborhood Police Officer 
Lee Gelsinger 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 
(360) 487-7359 
 
 
 
News and information for those who 

live within the boundaries of 39th 
Street to the north, I-5 to the east, 4th 

Plain Blvd to the south, and Main 
Street to the west. 

 

 

Shumway Neighborhood Picnic 
Tuesday, August 6th   

This year's Neighborhood Picnic is scheduled to coincide with 
National Night Out and will be held at Shumway Neighborhood 
Park on Tuesday, August 6th. We are looking forward to seeing 
all of you there 
 
Cooking starts @ 5pm 
 
The Neighborhood Association will supply hot dogs, hamburgers, 
buns, condiments, paper plates, cups, and napkins. 
 
Please bring some food to share, like: 
Chips, cookies, salads, fruit, vegetables, water, non-alcoholic 
beverages. 
 

 
 

 

 

Shumway Neighborhood Meeting Changes 
We are changing our meeting day of the week and format. 
Starting in September, our meetings will be held on the first 
Tuesday of the month. We will be gathering in person at St. 
Luke’s Episcopal Church, 426 E 4th Plain Blvd.  
These meetings will be HYBRID and include an option to connect 
via ZOOM. There is new meeting ID and passcode for those who 
still want to connect online. Watch for more details in our 
September Newsletter. 
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Shumway Neighborhood 
Association Meeting 

Announcement 

Meeting Date: September 3, 2024   
Platform:  In Person & ZOOM   
Time: 06:30 PM 
Location: St. Luke’s Episcopal Church, 426 
E 4th Plain Blvd. 
 
ZOOM INFO 
Meeting ID: 864 8324 1679 
Passcode: 904726 
 

The Agenda will be posted on our Facebook group 
and Nextdoor page found through the QR codes 
below. 

Follow us on Facebook: 

 

Join us on Nextdoor: 

Important Dates for Shumway 
Neighborhood 

 
August 6, Shumway Neighborhood picnic 5:00 
pm @ Shumway Park 
 
September 3, Shumway Neighborhood 
Association Meeting and board elections – 6:30 
pm  
 
September 28, Shumway Neighborhood 
Cleanup – Location: TBD 
 
October 1, Shumway Neighborhood Association 
Meeting – 6:30 pm 
 
November 5, Shumway Neighborhood 
Association Meeting – 6:30 pm 
 
December 5, Shumway Neighborhood Holiday 
Celebration – Marshall House 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/704143530716027
https://nextdoor.com/g/kin74tp3k/
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33rd and 29th Safety and Mobility Project Update 
 
This project is exploring how to improve safety and mobility for all people using 29th 
Street(between Kauffman Avenue and Neals Lane) and 33rd Street (between Kauffman Avenue 
and Grand Boulevard). This will have a significant impact to the Shumway Neighborhood during 
the different phases of the project. You can watch the recording of the meeting online through the 
website or from the link below. The discussion on 33rd and 29th starts at the recording time 
1:05:30. 

The project team shared findings and feedback received so far with the Transportation and Mobility Commission on 

July 2nd, watch the recording online.(External link) 
 
 

 

 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to 
create a more informed public.  However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in 
Neighborhood Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of 
Vancouver, nor does the City determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate.  Printed by the City 
of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZHRYtlPtZKg



